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Thank you for your interest in
the latest newsletter, feel
free to share. If you have a
story or photo you'd like to
see featured in an upcoming
issue, please contact my
office.  Enjoy!

Wrentham

Kevin Sweet
Town Manager



From the desk of Kevin Sweet

We were awarded the Assistance to Firefighters Grant (FG) Grant, in the amount
of $1,000,000 in federal funding for Norfolk & Wrentham to purchase a regional
100ft Aerial Tower Truck.

The email domain for public safety personnel has been updated. The old
domains, @police.wrentham.ma.us & @fire.wrentham.ma.us, are still active but
will be discontinued in the future. Take care to send any correspondence via
email to the updated domains, @wrenthampolice.gov & @wrenthamfire.gov to
ensure prompt delivery and responses.

New website! We’re refreshing our
website which will deliver a more
positive user experience and offer
new features to subscribe to
agendas & minutes, newsletters,
and calendars! 

The Public Works Building Committee met in August and September to finalize  
securing an Owner’s Project Manager for the project. A Request for
Qualifications was posted and we received proposals from a number of qualified
applicants. The PWBC was able to narrow the list of interviews to 3 and is on
track to select an OPM to start the design process. 

Welcome back students, faculty, and staff to Wrentham Public Schools and King
Philip Regional! We wish you all the best in another successful academic year!

We held the second bid opening for the Sweatt Park Project and are in the
process of qualifying the lowest apparent bidder. We’re optimistic that we’ll be
able to make an award and kick this project off!



The Town has received the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from the
Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) for its Fiscal 2024 budget. The

GFOA established the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial
Reporting program in 1945 to encourage and assist state and local governments

to prepare comprehensive financial reports that are transparent and offer full
disclosure while recognizing individual governments that achieve this goal.

Thank you to our department managers, our Finance Director/Treasurer Michael
King and our accountant Christine Dupras for their hard work in developing timely

budgets that reflect fiscal reality and the Town’s vision for success.”



Town Manager Kevin Sweet, received his
Certified Health Officer designation.   

STAFF SPOTLIGHTS

Assistant Town Clerk, Anne Fisk, received
her Certified Municipal Clerk designation
from the New England Municipal Clerks’

Institute & Academy. 

Assistant Treasurer-Collector, Kathy
Nelson, is now a Certified Municipal

Assistant Treasurer through the
Massachusetts Collectors and

Treasurers Association.

Director of Planning & Economic
Development graduated from the MMA-
Suffolk Local Government Leadership &

Management Program.



Welcome to Our Team! 

Kaitlyn Benoit, joins the Department
of Public Works as an

Administrative Assistant 

The Department of Public Works participated in a Tree
Pruning Training presented by Nicole Forsyth, horticulturist

and plant science teacher!

Scott Smith has been appointed to serve as
the Regional Veteran's Service Officer.



Library Around Town 

Council on Aging 

September 11 :: 3:30 pm
Choose Your Own Adventure

Book Club

September 26 :: 12:00 pm
Page Turners Book Club

September 21 :: 10:30 am
Discover the History of your Wrentham

House with Marian Pierre-Louis

September 24 :: 7:00 pm
Gladius, classical/flamenco

style guitarist

September 3 :: 1:30 pm
Drums Alive

September 10 :: 10:30 am - 12:30 pm
Flu Clinic

September 10 :: 1:30 pm - 4:30 pm
Flu Clinic

The COA newsletter with a full list of upcoming
events & programs is available digitally: 

September 7 :: 12 pm
Wrentham Wroad Wrace &

Wrentham Day!

www.wrentham.gov/195/Council-on-Aging

September 11 :: 8:30 am
September 11th Memorial Service

October 19th 
Early Voting for Presidential

Election Begins

October 21 :: 7:30 am
Fall Town Meeting

September 26 :: 6 pm
Wrentham Public Schools vs

Wrentham Police Softball Game

https://www.wrentham.gov/195/Council-on-Aging
















Deputy Fire Chief Swearing In Ceremony

Patrick McMorrow
& John Donovan
were sworn in as

Deputy Fire Chiefs
on Thursday,
August 8th



The Wrentham 350th Committee donated photos of the
celebration to Town Hall. Shout out to committee member

Karen Becker, for delivering all of the framed photos! 

Recreation hosted the
Annual Senior-Employee

Cookout at Sweatt
Beach. Staff & seniors

had a great time! 



07/01/1980 - 08/12/2024
We will remember Deputy Chief Labonte with fondness and gratitude. He served

our community with honor and distinction for many years, leaving a lasting impact
on everyone he interacted with. His legacy of service, integrity, and kindness will

continue to inspire us all.




